PLEASE TAKE NOTICE

THERE WILL BE A MEETING OF THE
HANOVER-HORTON SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF EDUCATION
RESCHEDULED DATE: THURSDAY, JANUARY 28, 2021

TIME: 6:30 P.M.

PLACE: LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER
10000 MOSCOW ROAD, HORTON, MI

IN-PERSON OR VIRTUAL MEETING TO BE DETERMINED

(i Blcklice

Chris Blackledge, President
Board of Education
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